
Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Class 
1 

Cycle 1 
(15/16) 

People who help us 
Portraits and faces 
Positioning of body 
features 
 
Identify interests and 
jobs from paintings. 
Van Gogh- self portrait 
an artist/Degar-the little 
dancer / Holbein -Henry 
8

th 
 
Uniforms related to 
jobs eg Policemen. 
 
Colour mixing shades 
adding white and 
black. 
 
Create lifesize collage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: paint/collage 

People who help us 
Portraits and faces 
Positioning of facial 
features 
 
Identify interests and 
jobs from paintings. 
Van Gogh- self portrait 
an artist/Degar-the little 
dancer / Holbein -Henry 
8

th 
 
Uniforms related to 
jobs eg Policemen. 
 
Colour mixing shades 
adding white and 
black. 
 
Create lifesize collage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: paint/collage 

Around the world 
Aboriginal art 
Shape/pattern 
craft/colour 
 
Practise patterns and 
shapes in different 
sizes. Colour names 
and colour mixing / 
primary and secondary 
 
Look at photographs/ 
aboriginal animals. 
How are they created. 
 
Decorated footstep 
symbols. Use finger 
prints  or tools to 
decorate using simple 
shapes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
skills: painting and 
printing 

Around the world 
Aboriginal art 
Shape/pattern 
craft/colour 
 
Practise patterns and 
shapes in different 
sizes. Colour names 
and colour mixing / 
primary and secondary 
 
Look at photographs/ 
aboriginal animals. 
How are they created. 
 
Decorated footstep 
symbols. Use finger 
prints or tools to 
decorate using simple 
shapes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
skills: painting and 
printing 

Down on the farm 
 
Study the work of 
Artists George 
Lockwood/Patricia 
Griffin/Sharon 
Cumming/Pat 
Saunders-White 
/Marion Rose/Brian 
Simons 
 
Create art work in the 
style of Shaorn 
Cumming. 
 
Skeching farm animals 
and objects 
Tracing using farm 
animal template 
 
 
Group work to create a 
farm yard using 3D 
modelling techniques 
 
Skills: 3D sculpture 
clay/dough 
modelling/junk 
modelling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Down on the farm 
 
Study the work of 
Artists George 
Lockwood/Patricia 
Griffin/Sharon 
Cumming/Pat 
Saunders-White 
/Marion Rose/Brian 
Simons 
 
Create art work in the 
style of Shaorn 
Cumming. 
 
Skeching farm animals 
and objects 
Tracing using farm 
animal template 
 
 
Group work to create a 
farm yard using 3D 
modelling techniques 
 
Skills: 3D sculpture 
clay/dough 
modelling/junk 
modelling 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Class 
1 

Cycle 2 
(16/17) 

All about me. 
 
Focus on shape, form 
and space 
 
Take photographs of 
themselves/favourite 
things/ toys/objects. 
 
Look at work of Alison 
Russell silhouette 
artist. 
create sillouhette of 
people and objects. 
 
sketch and paint 
favourite things/ 
themselves taking part 
in favourite past times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills:photography/ 
drawing and painting 
 

All about me. 
 
Focus on shape, form 
and space 
 
Take photographs of 
themselves/favourite 
things/ toys/objects. 
 
Look at work of Alison 
Russell silhouette 
artist. 
create sillouhette of 
people and objects. 
 
sketch and paint 
favourite things/ 
themselves taking part 
in favourite past times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills:photography/ 
drawing and painting 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Splish, Splash, Splosh 
 
Learn about artists, 
crafts people and 
designers. 
 
Students to explore 
ideas colour, pattern 
texture, line, shape 
form and space 
through water based 
craft  activites. 
 
Use the themes of  
puddles,reflections 
and rain drops   
 
Create hand and foot 
prints, bubble, blow 
and spray painting. 
 
Work towards rainy 
day pictures 
 
 
Skills: paint and print 

Splish, Splash, Splosh 
 
Learn about artists, 
crafts people and 
designers. 
 
Students to explore 
ideas colour, pattern 
texture, line, shape 
form and space 
through water based 
craft  activites. 
 
Use the themes of  
puddles,reflections 
and rain drops   
 
Create hand and foot 
prints, bubble, blow 
and spray painting. 
 
Work towards rainy 
day pictures 
 
 
Skills: paint and print 

Creepy Crawlies 
 
Drawing, painting and 
sculpture.(mobiles) 
 
Research bugs and 
insects.  
 
Observational drawing 
imaginative design 
painting  
 
paper sculpture – 
twisting, scrunching, 
folding, shaping, 
weaving/ paper mache 
etc 
 
work towards creating 
mobiles using paper 
sculpture skills 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D craft 

Creepy Crawlies 
 
Drawing, painting and 
sculpture.(mobiles) 
 
Research bugs and 
insects.  
 
Observational drawing 
imaginative design 
painting  
 
paper sculpture – 
twisting, scrunching, 
folding, shaping, 
weaving/ paper mache 
etc 
 
work towards creating 
mobiles using paper 
sculpture skills 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D craft 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 
4/5 

 
Class 

2 

Cycle 1 
(15/16) 

Tutor times 
 
Identify the style of 
Holbein. 
 
Look at the work of 
Holbein Henry VIII / 
Henry the VIII wives 
art work. 
 
Recreate some of his 
drawings using a 
simple grid. 
 
Use collage and paint  
techniques to recreate 
some of Holbeins 
images. 
 
Create tutor style 
roses using drawing, 
painting and craft 
skills. 
 
 
 
Skills: Craft painting 
and drawing 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tutor times 
 
Identify the style of 
Holbein. 
 
Look at the work of 
Holbein Henry VIII / 
Henry the VIII wives 
art work. 
 
Recreate some of his 
drawings using a 
simple grid. 
 
Use collage and paint  
techniques to recreate 
some of Holbeins 
images. 
 
Create tutor style 
roses using drawing, 
painting and craft 
skills. 
 
 
 
Skills: Craft painting 
and drawing 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ancient Egyptians 
 
Illustration as a means 
of story telling. 
 
Sketch Egyptian art. 
 
Hieroglyphs. Telling 
stories through 
pictures (Egyptian 
murals)  
 
Retell an Egyptian 
story through images. 
 
Recreate the story 
through 
textile/tapestry design 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: Textile and 
tapestry 

Ancient Egyptians 
 
Illustration as a means 
of story telling. 
 
Sketch Egyptian art. 
 
Hieroglyphs. Telling 
stories through 
pictures (Egyptian 
murals)  
 
Retell an Egyptian 
story through images. 
 
Recreate the story 
through 
textile/tapestry design 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: Textile and 
tapestry 
 
 
 
 
 

Wild West 
 
Who were the Native 
Americans? What was 
there art like? 
 
Identify the features/ 
themes of  Native 
American design. 
 
Develop symbols 
related to their own 
interests and hobbies 
 
Take part in group 
work related to 3D 
design. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D 
modroc/paper mache 

Wild West 
 
Who were the Native 
Americans? What was 
there art like? 
 
Identify the features/ 
themes of  Native 
American design. 
 
Develop symbols 
related to their own 
interests and hobbies 
 
Take part in group 
work related to 3D 
design. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D 
modroc/paper mache 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 
4/5 

 
Class 

2 

Cycle 2 
(16/17) 

Marvellous me 
 
Possessions and past 
times 
Study facial 
proportions 
Self portraiture  
(painting and drawing) 
Colour mixing- shade 
and tone 
Study Assemblage art  
Overlapping/layering 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: painting and 
drawing/montage/ 
photography 

Marvellous me 
 
Possessions and past 
times 
Study facial 
proportions 
Self portraiture  
(painting and drawing) 
Colour mixing- shade 
and tone 
Study Assemblage art  
Overlapping/layering 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: painting and 
drawing/montage/ 
photography 

Water world 
 
Life below the water. 
Klee The golden fish. 
Tiffany Budd double 
dip/solo 
Kathy Haffegee- 
colours of water  
 
Observational 
drawing/painting  
Revise colour mixing 
primary/secondary 
/tertiary colours. 
Shade and tone 
colours of water  
 
Create work in the 
style of Klee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: Painting and 
drawing. 

Water world 
 
Life below the water. 
Klee The golden fish. 
Tiffany Budd double 
dip/solo 
Kathy Haffegee- 
colours of water  
 
Observational 
drawing/painting  
Revise colour mixing 
primary/secondary 
/tertiary colours. 
Shade and tone 
colours of water  
 
Create work in the 
style of Klee 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: Painting and 
drawing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bright and beautiful 
 
Art Nouveau linked to 
William Morris  
 
Repeating patterns/ 
symmetry in 
art/layering/rotating/ 
repeating images 
 
Identify shapes and 
patterns within art 
work. 
 
Sketching  
Textile. Wall paper 
design  printing 
t echniques 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 2D drawing 
print/textile 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bright and beautiful 
 
Art Nouveau linked to 
William Morris  
 
Repeating patterns/ 
symmetry in 
art/layering/rotating/ 
repeating images 
 
Identify shapes and 
patterns within art 
work. 
 
Sketching  
Textile. Wall paper 
design  printing 
t echniques 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 2D drawing 
print/textile 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 
6/7 

 
Class 
345 

Cycle 1 
(15/16) 

Changing world 
 
Features of different 
landscapes 
 
Rural and urban 
landscapeslook at the 
work of Lowry and 
constable and create 
work in a similar style. 
 
Changing landscapes 
(seasons) study the work 
of Monet/Cezanne. 
Identify how a landscape 
changes with the 
seasons. 
 
Create work in the style 
of Monet /Cezanne using 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: mixed 
media/painting and 
Drawing 
 
 

 

Changing world 
 
Features of different 
landscapes 
 
Rural and urban 
landscapeslook at the 
work of Lowry and 
constable and create 
work in a similar style. 
 
Changing landscapes 
(seasons) study the work 
of Monet/Cezanne. 
Identify how a landscape 
changes with the 
seasons. 
 
Create work in the style 
of Monet /Cezanne using 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: mixed 
media/painting and 
Drawing 

Rule Britannia 
 

Compare architecture 
from different times and 
cultures. 
 
Research the traditional 
style of castles and 
palaces 
 
Sketch architectural 
features of buildings 
 
Develop clay skills 
 
Apply clay skills to 
recreate architecture. 
 
Explore assemblage . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D clay modelling 
materais 

Rule Britannia 
 

Compare architecture 
from different times and 
cultures. 
 
Research the traditional 
style of castles and 
palaces 
 
Sketch architectural 
features of buildings 
 
Develop clay skills 
 
Apply clay skills to 
recreate architecture. 
 
Explore assemblage . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D clay modelling 
materais 

Faster Higher Stronger 
 
Identify movement 
within Cartoons/comics 
 
Study the work of futurist 
artists. Eg  
Malevich 
 The Knife grinder  
Dynamism of a Dancer, 
by Gino Severini 
Umberto Boccioni Unique 
Forms of Continuity in 
Space 
Giacomo Balla 
Dynamism of Dog on a 
Leash 
1912  
 
Record people in action 
eg taking part in sports. 
 
Explore painting 
techniques showing 
movement 
Experiment with 
overlapping forms 
through print. 
 
 
 
 
Skills: drawing/Print 

Faster Higher Stronger 
 
Identify movement 
within Cartoons/comics 
 
Study the work of futurist 
artists. Eg  
Malevich 
 The Knife grinder  
Dynamism of a Dancer, 
by Gino Severini 
Umberto Boccioni Unique 
Forms of Continuity in 
Space 
Giacomo Balla 
Dynamism of Dog on a 
Leash 
1912  
 
Record people in action 
eg taking part in sports. 
 
Explore painting 
techniques showing 
movement 
Experiment with 
overlapping forms 
through print. 
 
 
 
 
Skills: drawing/Print 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Year 
6/7 

 
Class 
345 

Cycle 2 
(16/17) 

My World Now and Then 
Story telling. 
 
Ancient Greece/ mythical 
creatures. 
 
Create simple animating 
toys. 
 Develop illustrations for 
Greek mythical stories 
 
Use IT animation 
programmes including 
Kartouche to create thier 
own stories mythical 
stories based upon 
Ancient Greece and 
mythical creatures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: craft/IT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

My World Now and Then 
Story telling. 
 
Ancient Greece/ mythical 
creatures. 
 
Create simple animating 
toys. 
 Develop illustrations for 
Greek mythical stories 
 
Use IT animation 
programmes including 
Kartouche to create thier 
own stories mythical 
stories based upon 
Ancient Greece and 
mythical creatures. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: craft/IT 

Space and beyond 

 
Colour wash/ 
Light/shade/tone 
based upon the ideas  
of 
Christy freeman- 
moonscapes 
 
Study of an artist- Miro 
Shape/space and colour 
based upon work of 
Miro. 
 
Develop sewing skills to 
create simple tapestry in 
a Miro style. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 2D drawing and 
painting/Textile tapestry 

Space and beyond 

 
Colour wash/ 
Light/shade/tone 
based upon the ideas  
of 
Christy freeman- 
moonscapes 
 
Study of an artist- Miro 
Shape/space and colour 
based upon work of 
Miro. 
 
Develop sewing skills to 
create simple tapestry in 
a Miro style. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 2D drawing and 
painting/Textile tapestry 

Animals and habitats 
 
Study of wild life 
developing observation 
al drawing skills. 
 
Use photography to 
capture images of wildlife 
around milton keynes. 
 
Mark making using clay 
and 3D modelling 
materials. 
Use clay skills to create 
pottery  based upon wild 
life. 
 
Explore habitats using 
craft skills to assemble 
materials 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: drawing/3D/Craft 
& 
photography 

Animals and habitats 
 
Study of wild life 
developing observation al 
drawing skills. 
 
Use photography to 
capture images of wildlife 
around milton keynes. 
 
Mark making using clay 
and 3D modelling 
materials. 
Use clay skills to create 
pottery  based upon wild 
life. 
 
Explore habitats using 
craft skills to assemble 
materials 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: drawing/3D/Craft 
& 
Photography 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 
Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

 
Year 
8/9 

 
Class 
678 

Cycle 1 
(15/16) 

Earth Rocks 
Land art/Temporary 
sculpture 
 
Reflect upon the terms 
temporary and 
permanent 
 
Identify materials 
suitable for land art and 
temporary art 
 
Research artist such as  
Robert Smithson ‘Spiral 
Jett.  
 
 Use ice /food to explore 
the idea of temporay 
sculpture 
 
Plan and develop ideas 
for land art. 
 
Work as part of a group 
to create land art. 
 
Present their work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D 

Earth Rocks 
Land art/Temporary 
sculpture 
 
Reflect upon the terms 
temporary and 
permanent 
 
Identify materials 
suitable for land art and 
temporary art 
 
Research artist such as  
Robert Smithson ‘Spiral 
Jett.  
 
 Use ice /food to explore 
the idea of temporay 
sculpture 
 
Plan and develop ideas 
for land art. 
 
Work as part of a group 
to create land art. 
 
Present their work. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 3D 

Relationships 
 
Art appreciation. 
the invention of the 
camera. 
 
Identify portraiture 
before and after the 
invention of the camera. 
 
Consider relationships 
within picture eg 
family/husband/ wife etc 
Art work including 
Van Dyck  
Lord John Stuart and his 
brother Bernard Stuart 
Gainsborough 
Mr and Mrs Andrew 
Paula Rego   
The dance 
Hockney 
Mr and Mrs Clark and 
Percy 
 
Facial and body 
proportions. 
 
Extended project based 
upon 
portraiture/relationships 
using paint and craft 
techniques. 
 
Skills: 2D painting and 
drawing/craft 

Relationships 
 
Art appreciation. 
the invention of the 
camera. 
 
Identify portraiture 
before and after the 
invention of the camera. 
 
Consider relationships 
within picture eg 
family/husband/ wife etc 
Art work including 
Van Dyck  
Lord John Stuart and his 
brother Bernard Stuart 
Gainsborough 
Mr and Mrs Andrew 
Paula Rego   
The dance 
Hockney 
Mr and Mrs Clark and 
Percy 
 
Facial and body 
proportions. 
 
Extended project based 
upon 
portraiture/relationships 
using paint and craft 
techniques. 
 
Skills: 2D painting and 
drawing/craft 

 
 

Great Britain 
 

Colour/shape/form/line/ 
 
Study of an artist related 
to Industrial Britain 
Lowry/Theodre Major 
 
Create work in the style 
artists. 
 
Compare and contrast 
the impact of industrial 
artwork with abstract 
artists such as Kandisnky 
and Pollock  
 
Consider the style and 
thoughts behind the art 
work. 
 
Paint/print/pastel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: painting/print 

Great Britain 
 

Colour/shape/form/line/ 
 
Study of an artist related 
to Industrial Britain 
Lowry/Theodre Major 
 
Create work in the style 
artists. 
 
Compare and contrast 
the impact of industrial 
artwork with abstract 
artists such as Kandisnky 
and Pollock  
 
Consider the style and 
thoughts behind the art 
work. 
 
Paint/print/pastel 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: painting/print 



Art Curriculum Overview 

 

 

 

Term Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

 
Year 
8/9 

 
Class 
678 

 

Cycle 2 
(16/17) 

WW2 
 
Identify art is used to 
capture moments in 
history and convey 
messages. 
 
Critical studies- reading 
pictures. 
 
Recognise design 
features and slogans 
related to WW2 
propaganda posters. 
 
Graphic design – 
Lettering 
 
Generate slogans to 
evoke feelings and 
emotions. 
 
Create stencils for 
printing. 
 
 
Skills: graphic design 
/Lettering/printing 

 
 

 

WW2 
 
Identify art is used to 
capture moments in 
history and convey 
messages. 
 
Critical studies- reading 
pictures. 
 
Recognise design 
features and slogans 
related to WW2 
propaganda posters. 
 
Graphic design – 
Lettering 
 
Generate slogans to 
evoke feelings and 
emotions. 
 
Create stencils for 
printing. 
 
 
 
Skills: graphic design 
/Lettering/printing 

 
 

Hot and Spicy 
 
Indian textile design 
 
Research Indian art and 
artefacts including 
religious art. 
 
Focus on pattern and 
shape and colour within 
Indian textile design. 
 
Sketch 
Develop printing 
techniques including use 
of wax resist/brusho/dye 
 
Their understanding of 
Indian design to create 
their own textile piece in 
a similar style. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 2D 
drawing/Print/Textile 

 

Hot and Spicy 
 
Indian textile design 
 
Research Indian art and 
artefacts including 
religious art. 
 
Focus on pattern and 
shape and colour within 
Indian textile design. 
 
Sketch 
Develop printing 
techniques including use 
of wax resist/brusho/dye 
 
Their understanding of 
Indian design to create 
their own textile piece in 
a similar style. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Skills: 2D 
drawing/Print/Textile 

 

Mayan civilization 
 AD 900 

 
Using art as a means of 
enhancing/improving the 
environment within 
which they live.  
 
Milton Keyne Art trail – 
art in the environment. 
 
Clay pottery/carving and 
murals. 
 
Create Clay tiles/thumb 
coil and slab pots 
decorated in a Mayan 
Style. 
 
Use ideas from the 
Bonampak mural  as a 
basis for mural design. 
 
 
 
Skills: painting and 
drawing/clay pottery 

 

Mayan civilization 
 AD 900 

 
Using art as a means of 
enhancing/improving the 
environment within 
which they live.  
 
Milton Keyne Art trail – 
art in the environment. 
 
Clay pottery/carving and 
murals. 
 
Create Clay tiles/thumb 
coil and slab pots 
decorated in a Mayan 
Style. 
 
Use ideas from the 
Bonampak mural  as a 
basis for mural design. 
 
 
 
Skills: painting and 
drawing/clay pottery 

 


